
February 2011 EPC Report 
 

At the January 28 meeting of the Educational Policies Committee, many proposals were 
considered.  Members present were:  Sharon Molnar, Ernest Sekabunga, Sam Swindell, Joshua 
Ambrosius, Michael R. Anderson, Cathy Pleska. 
 

Course Title/Program Request Recommendations 

English 311 • new course Approve 

English • change in 
requirements 

Approve 

Office of Student 
Affairs 

• change in catalog 
language 

Approve. 

Math 020 • new course Approve. 

CJ 308 • change description and 
prerequisites 

Approve. 

CJ 380 • change description and 
prerequisites 

Approve. 

CJ 415 • change description and 
prerequisites 

Approve. 

CJ 425 • change description and 
prerequisites 

Approve. 

Business 
Administration 

• new course, change in 
program title, 
requirements 

Approve. 

HHP 180, 200, 289, 
304, 360, 380, 404 

• change description and 
change prerequisites. 

Approve. 

 
There were also three proposals from Criminal Justice for certificate programs that were returned 
to the department for revision, and there was a course change proposal from HHPLS that was 
returned to the department to be resubmitted as a new course proposal. 
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